
In response to the questions below: 
 

    $80,000 is the amount our vendor, PCC Technologies, Inc., quoted us last 
year when we asked to add a new filing entity. 

    This is a modification to our existing system. For a variety of reasons we 
would only add this to our existing system and would not prefer a separate 
system. 

    The system, unfortunately, is rather intricate under the hood and requires a 
lot of intertwined parts to be touched to integrate a new filing entity. 

     A $100 fee is based on an estimated 200 data brokers being registered in 
the state, generating $20,000 per year over four years to pay for the initial 
investment.  

    We really have no way of knowing how many will register. If it is fewer than 
that, we may need to come back for a fee adjustment. 

     If we do not receive a fee for the registration, we require an appropriation 
to do the work.    

 
 


